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Dear Parents/Carers,

Progressive Kids Breakfast Club Provision

We are delighted to inform you that from Tuesday, 7th January 2025, we will be launching our new
Breakfast Club in conjunction with Progressive Kids.

As you will be aware, Progressive Kids have been running a
successful after school provision at High Littleton since September
and they are now in a position to develop their offer.

Progressive Kids is open to all children from Reception to Year 6. Their
Breakfast Club programme at High Littleton Primary School operates
from 7:30am to 8:40am (Monday-Friday).

Children should be handed over to the Breakfast Club staff at the white font door to the Church
Hall.

Cost
The daily cost will be unchanged at £5 per child.

Booking
Booking a Breakfast Club slot for your child through Progressive Kids is simple and convenient.
The easiest
way is to book through their website https://progressive-sports-bath.classforkids.io/camp/112

We will send you a Frequently Asked Questions document once this is available to us.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact James McTiernan on 01225 285050 or
j.mctiernan@progressive-sports.co.uk.

Best wishes

Gareth Griffith
Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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